
Good evening, Little Pirate Families, this is Rebecca Smith, your Principal, at Emma Love Hardee 

Elementary and this is Ashleigh Clark, your Assistant Principal. 

As you know, Nassau County Schools are closed today and tomorrow, Wednesday, August 30th 

due to Hurricane Idalia. ELH will still have their Back-to-School Night on Thursday, August 31st 

from 5-7PM unless there are any more changes to the school schedule.  Nassau County School 

District will keep everyone informed of any updates.  Please stay safe and we are hoping to see 

all Little Pirates back on Thursday.  

Don’t forget Friday, September 1st is our ELH Spirit Day.  Wear our school colors and your class 

could win the Spirit Stick. Looking ahead, Monday, September 4th all Nassau County Schools will 

be closed due to the Labor Day Holiday.     

Thanks, and goooo Little Pirates! 

 

 


